
AARP CHAPTER 1917 
General Membership Meeting 

December 8, 2016 
 
 

In lieu of our regular monthly meeting, the Chapter Christmas party was held at 
the Dunes.  There were approximately 116 people in attendance. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Debi McCluskey 
Secretary, AARP Chapter 1917 
 


